
REPORT OF THE COMPETITION COMMITTEE IN PREPARATION OF THE RCGG BOARD 
MEETING  NOVEMBER 11, 2016. 
 

 

 

 

 

NUMBER OF MEETINGS SINCE LAST BOARD MEETING: 2 

NUMBER OF NEWSLETTERS SINCE LAST BOARD MEETING: 2 

 

 MAJOR ISSUES  AND DECISIONS: 

 

• Evaluation Golfing week 
 

              After revising the figures of 2016 Golfing week the Competition Committee agrees that 

               the overall result was very good and we could considered that the pre-payment 

               system has worked out very well as The Competition Committee had not to re – 

               publish no one starting list, despite the fact that we had nearly 1.000 players. 

               Regarding next year we have the agreement with Banco Sabadell for the Team 

               Championship and most of the Sponsors have showed their interest repeating next 

              year.   

• Newsletter Competition Committee December  2016  

 

It is agreed to incorporate to the December Newsletter a reference to the 2017 R.F.G.A. 

tournaments. 

 

• Challenge de Andalucía 2017  

 

               After the presentation made by the Federation about the possibility to host one Tournament    

               of the Challenge Tour for 2017, most members of the Committee made their comments  

               about it and   the final decision was agreed not to host this Tournament and inform the       

               R.F.A.G. in due form with the indication that Real Club de Golf Guadalmina could be   

               interested in hosting such event but in the following editions i.e. 2018.  

               A letter shall be sent by the President to the R.F.A.G. 

• Slow play  

 

Some measurements will be implemented shortly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hans Wielaard 

November 10, 2016 


